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Throughout the week: Winter Study Groups meet as they’ve determined for themselves.
Sunday, Jan. 12
9:00 A.M. Young Child’s Service. Setup: Jordan and Becky Cooper





10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: George Cauffman
Tuesday, Jan. 14
KNCS Hat Day





7:15 P.M. Youth Group Conjugial Love Class. Evanses’
Friday, Jan. 17
KNCS 1st Semester ends

Monday, Jan. 20
No School (MLK, Jr. Day)

​​​​​​​​​
Christmas Thanks: We expressed appreciation for the tableaux previously, but the society benefited from other Christmas preparations as well. Thank you to the volunteers who hung a wreath over the church door and decorated the church beautifully for our Christmas Eve service. We were grateful, too, for the society mail boxes [soon to be taken down – so please check them!]. All these things helped us have a happy celebration of the Lord’s birth. Thank you – Brett 
Thank You: 
Dearest Kempton Community, 
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for the generous basket and warm welcome! We are so grateful to be joining such a wonderful community. We feel well loved and right at home. Looking forward to seeing you all in the new year!  

– Ray & Eden Norfo

To Parents Regarding Sunday School: 

For the months of January, February, and March, the 1st-6th grades are split into boys and girls classes. Please see the Sunday School schedule that was sent with the January newsletter to see which room your child goes to.
Also: There is a need for a few more teachers. Let me know if you could do any of the following days: March 1 (1st-3rd boys); March 15 (1st-6th girls and 1st-3rd boys); and April 5 and May 3 (for 7th-8th grades). 
One final note: Parents of 7th-8th grades, please check the schedule to see when your child is scheduled to be a helper. The helpers really are a big help! If your child cannot make it, please let me know or switch with someone.   Thanks – Jen McQueen

Winter Study: Please let the pastor’s office know if you formed/form a new group this week (no matter when you plan to start) or if you are still looking for a group to join so we can try to help. Thanks. 
Ice Skating Again, Anyone?

I am going skating at the Bethlehem rink this coming Friday.  Would anyone like to join me?  I plan to bring a lunch to school and leave right after pick-up.  It will be everyone for himself, which means finding your own ride and paying your own way.  Hours are 1:00-4:00 P.M., and prices are $6 for ice time and $3 (I think) for skate rental. I just thought it would be fun to get a group going there one more time—skating doesn’t have to be over for the year!  See you on the ice. – Kate 
Box Tops for Education: Many thanks to all who clipped and/or scanned your receipts last year! We received a check for $75.70 which will go to our wonderful librarians to pick out some new books for the library.  Please continue to clip the Box Tops that you can and, if you are feeling technologically savvy, please download the Box Tops app and scan your receipts within two weeks of a purchase of General Mills products. Our next deadline is February 25!  If you have any questions or trouble with the new app, please feel free to contact me. Thanks! Carrie

Report from the Farm Show:  
Upon being pressed, Michele Brown provided the following news about the Brown children. 

Mesa showed a Shorthorn heifer. 1st in both classes. Reserve Champion in division. Top 10 in Swine and Beef Skill-a-thons. Qualified for Beef Showmanship round.

Savannah placed 5th & 6th with her heifer. Skill-a-thons: 2nd in Beef, 3rd in Swine, 4th in Goats, 6th in Sheep.

Sierra placed 3rd & 9th with her heifer. Skill-a-thons: 1st in Beef, 1st in Swine, 3rd in Sheep.

The family was also featured in a Reading Eagle article this week.
Upon being pressed, Kelly Lamastra shares that Thea was awarded the Pennsylvania Future Farmers of America (FFA) Keystone Degree. APnews says: “Attaining this goal [the second highest achievable award in the FFA] requires up to four years of effort through leadership development, [a good academic record], Supervised Agricultural Experiences involvement, and participation in FFA activities in school and in the community.” 
Congratulations to Mesa, Savannah, Sierra, and Thea!

For Sale from Old School Village - Cabinets, Countertops, Lights, Etc.: OSV is about to go into its construction phase, so the last of the old classroom fittings need to be moved along.  We have a number of substantial, serviceable cabinets and other stuff available that would surely enhance your basement or workshop. Contact me to arrange a time to take a look.  Sooner is better! Thanks – Tom Kerr 
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